2004 kia rio fuel filter

Don't be surprised if you have a hard time finding the fuel filter on a kia rio. I looked everywhere
to find a filter which looked like the one the auto parts store gave me. In the end I had to go to
the dealership where they explained that the fuel filter is in the gas tank wrapped around the
fuel pump. Not the typical location The dealership typically changes the pump and filter out as a
unit but you can save cash by just ordering the filter. Mine was around 41 bucks. Fuel filters
typically need to be changed every so often. My car would start sometimes and other times on
cool damp days it wouldn't start at all. When a fuel filter gets clogged the engine may stumble
and run rough. You may have to pump the gas to get it going. I knew it wasn't the fuel pump
because I could hear the fuel pump energize for a few seconds when I turned the key on. Be
aware though that fouled or incorrectly gapped spark plugs may exhibit some of the same
symptoms. If your car only runs rough on cool rainy or foggy days it could be the coil. The
moisture in the air is affecting it. To test it mist a little water on it with a water bottle while it is
running to see if it chokes out. If it does look no farther. The fuel filter on this car is in the gas
tank wrapped around the fuel pump. Fortunately it is actually easy to get to. Take out the back
seat by unscrewing the two bolts in front of the seat which hold it in. Below it is a cover with
four screws where the fuel pump is located. I know this procedure works on the kia reo but the
location of the fuel filter on a kia of other model years may be different. This picture shows the
fuel pump access cover. First remove the fuel pump fuse and crank the engine. Run it until it
runs out of gas to relieve the fuel pressure. You must disconnect the gas line and the electrical
connectors. Click the images to enlarge into a new window. It has threads like a jar. The
retaining ring blue arrow and the rubber ring which covers it red arrow. Now the pump is ready
to remove. Lay the pump on a clean towel to work on it. Note the float blue arrow and the plastic
clips red arrow. You must be careful not to break the plastic tabs. Another view of the new filter.
Note the plastic tabs red arrows. The blue arrows show that the pump motor slides up inside
this hole. You must gently and carefully remove the electrical connector and the clips blue
arrows to extricate the pump from the filter. Here you can see the outer casing yellow arrow and
a dirty sock filter blue arrow. The sock filter goes on the bottom of the pump but does not have
to be removed. Simply clean it with compressed air. Don't forget to retrieve the rubber o ring
and put it here red arrow before putting it back together. Note the clip yellow arrow. Also be
very careful with this wire blue arrow. I actually broke it when I was trying to remove it but I was
able to crimp a spade terminal to it and jamb it back together. Here is another view of the clips
that hold the fuel pump to the filter. Picture shows fuel pump installed into a new filter. At left
shows the new kia rio fuel filter properly installed into the pump and pump housing. Ready to be
installed. Bottom view shows hole where the gas enter the contraption. It's ready to be put back
in the tank now. When installing just push down a little so you can thread the retaining ring on.
Hook the gas lines and the connectors back together. Put the fuse back in and test it before
replacing the back seat. That's it. It's actually a fairly simple job that only takes a few hours to
complete. Take your time and you'll be fine. Although this blog was not about home inspection I
thought a lot of people would benefit from the above info. If you found it useful leave a
comment. Which fuse? On my kia the fuse panel was for the fuel pump was in the engine
compartment under a plastic lid labeled fuses. Inside the lid was a legend to help you find it.
There is another fuse panel under and beside the steering wheel but it does not have the fuel
pump fuse. RAY i'll say it as my grand kids say it to me instead of to much they say youre to
many grandpa. RAY you're tooo many.. Thanks for the step by step!!! Just used your how-to to
change the filter on my Rio. If I may make one suggestion: when you remove the old filter, check
to make sure that you have removed ALL the O rings. Besides the one pointed out in these
instructions, there are two others. Thanks for posting this so now I do not have to deal with the
dealership! This excellent helpful post-exactly as shown- is a cut above anything dealers and
manufacturers have devised, which clearly demonstrates to all the thoroughness and quality of
Ray's professionalism. Excellent documentary. All the important pictures and explanations for
an easy to follow 'how to'. Thanks Ray great power point im gonna dig into this top cover area
I'm having a tank pressure problem i believe the pressure regulator is there my car is on the 4th
fuel tank they keep cracking so I don't close the fuel cap all the way keeps the tank from
pressuring now it won't pressure up with the cap tight I have to repair evac system for smog
test it's on an going problem I'm having. Thanks again Ray. Got it fixed Everything as good as
new. Thanks Ray. It was a connection corrosion problem at the wires connection under the seat.
Blue Palmetto Home Inspection. Charleston SC Lowcountry. Pleasant, North Charleston and the
entire Charleston Lowcountry area. Home Blue Palmetto Home Inspection putting people before
business - serving the Charleston lowcountry area. The Symptoms Fuel filters typically need to
be changed every so often. Location The fuel filter on this car is in the gas tank wrapped around
the fuel pump. The Procedure I know this procedure works on the kia reo but the location of the
fuel filter on a kia of other model years may be different. This is what the new filter looks like. It

goes inside the pump casing. Red arrow shows more plastic clips that hold everything together.
Be careful. Comments Fuel Fuse. Hi, thanks for the how to. Which fuse is the fuel pump? Man
you don't know how much. Great Instructions. Ray is th Best. Kia fuel filter replacement. I
couldn't find any other filters which is why I wrote this blog. Call Ray Now! Blue Palmetto Home
Inspection putting people before business - serving the Charleston lowcountry area. Thanks,
reply Which fuse? Thank you again! I couldn't find any other filters which is why I wrote this
blog reply. Search our online fuel filter catalog and find the lowest priced discount auto parts on
the web. We sell wholesale to the public. We specialize in a wide-variety of high-quality car parts
and accessories for your car, truck or SUV. Call toll free to order or place your order online via
our secure checkout system. Our online parts catalog uses real-time inventory, so you can be
assured the parts you buy are in stock at the time of ordering. Most orders are shipped the
same day. They are available for the following Kia Rio years: , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , 17, 16, 15, 14,
13, 12, 11, 10, 09, 08, 07, 06, 05, 04, 03, 02, This part is also sometimes called Kia Rio Fuel
Filters. Skip to main content Menu. Close X. Call To Order: To return a part, simply submit a
support ticket within 30 days of ordering and we will issue you an RMA number to return your
product. See customer service page for refund and return details. We scour the web to make
sure PartsGeek always has low prices. You can buy with confidence! Click to Enlarge. Product
SKU: W Shipping Options: Ground, Overnight, 2 Day. Detailed Note: This fuel filter is part of the
in-tank fuel pump assembly and is NOT a normal maintenance item. Features: Light Duty.
Features: Quality construction Finest materials Excellent quality. Pallet Layer Quantity
Features: In-Line Fuel Filter. Genuine W Fuel Filter. Servicing requires removal of the fuel pump
assembly. Product SKU: Read more reviews. I was very satisfied with the time and the quality.
Installed and and i was impressed as well. Catalog: A. Vehicle Kia Rio. Catalog: B. Vehicle
Engine Kia Rio. Catalog: C. Catalog: P. Click to see full answer. Moreover, where is the fuel filter
located on a Kia Rio? Where is the fuel filter on the Kia Rio. Some say it is under car by left rear
wheel. Some say it is in the gas tank. Likewise, where is the fuel filter located on a Kia Sorento?
Locate the fuel filter on the passenger side of the engine compartment. It should be black and
cylindrical with two fuel hoses attached to it. Crawl underneath the vehicle and locate the gas
tank. The fuel filter is just in front of the tank toward the exhaust. It is located on the fuel tank
drivers side under the back door. Put the back tires up on ramps for room, releive the fuel
system pressure and remove. The fuel filter on this car is in the gas tank wrapped around the
fuel pump. How do I know if I need to change my fuel filter? This could be a sign that your filter
is partially clogged and on its way to being completely dammed up. Car Won't Start. This could
be caused by varying issues, and one of them is a fuel filter problem. Shaky Idling. Struggle at
Low Speeds. Car Dies While Driving. How can I start my car with a bad fuel pump? The first step
on How to start an engine with a bad fuel pump is for you to simply just fix a pressure gauge to
the car. When the ignition is turned on and the car didn't start due to damages and bad fuel
pump, all you have to do is to attach a pressure gauge with your car's engine. How do you
check a fuel filter? How to Check a Fuel Filter Locate your fuel filter. Look at the condition of the
paper filter inside, if possible. Loosen the hose clamp on the fuel line that goes into the fuel
filter from the gas tank by using a flat-head screwdriver to turn the clamp screw
counter-clockwise several times. Put the end of the fuel filter over a glass jar. How do you
change a fuel filter? Locate the fuel filter. Jack up the car if necessary. Place a bowl or bucket
beneath the fuel filter. Remove the clips holding the fuel filter in place. Remove the fuel lines
from the filter. Slide the fuel filter out of its bracket. Where is the fuel filter on a Kia Soul? Fuel
filters are typically mounted to the undercarriage, on the main fuel line after the fuel pump.
Where is the fuel filter located on a Kia Spectra EX? The fuel filter is located in the fuel tank, the
rear seat bottom is removed the fuel pump and fuel filter assembly are removed to replace the
filter. Where is the fuel filter on a Kia? The 1. Does Kia Soul have a fuel filter? Please narrow the
Gas Filter results by selecting the vehicle. Where is the fuel filter on a Kia Rio? Let the car run
until it stalls. This way the pressure in the fuel system is removed and you won't get sprayed
when you remove the hoses from the filter. The fuel filter is located at the rear on the driver's
side. How does a fuel filter work? A fuel filter is located in the fuel line to screen out
contaminants such as dirt, dust, debris and rust particles from the fuel. A fuel filter protects the
critical parts of the engine, by filtering out foreign particles that can potentially damage a fuel
injector. Where is the fuel pump located on a Kia Rio? The fuel pump is located at the fuel tank
and is designed to convey the required quantity of fuel from the tank to the engine at the
necessary pressure. Where is the fuel filter located on a Kia Rio? On most kia,s it is at the rear
of the fuel tank. Where is the fuel filter on a Kia Forte? It's inside the fuel pump located inside
the fuel tank. Have any Question? Let us answer it! How many lottery shops are in California?
How do you clean a salt and pepper grinder? Co-authors 7. Disconnect the electric pump wiring
connector A and the fuel sender connector B. Multimedia Jack Installation 1. Install the

multimedia jack. Connect the multimedia jack connector. Kia Rio: Fuel Filter Replacement 1.
Remove the head assembly A after releasing the cushion fixing clip B. Release the fixing hooks,
and then remove the pre-filter A and the fuel pressure regulator B. Fuel Pump Inspection [Fuel
pump] 1. Turn ignition switch OFF and disconnect the negative - battery cable. Remove the fuel
pump assembly. Filler-Neck Assembly Removal 1. Open the fuel filler door, and then remove the
filler-neck assembly mounting screws A. Disconnect the fuel filler hose A Disconnect the fuel
tube quick-connectors C. Remove the fuel sender A in the direction of an arrow. Disconnect the
fuel tube connector A. Remove the cut valve A after releasing hooks B. Remove the
reservior-cup B after releasing the fixing hooks A. Replace new fuel filter. Head Assembly 2.
Electric Pump Motor 3. Fuel Filter 4. Fuel Sender 5. Fuel Pressure Regulator 6. Pre-filter 7.
Reservoir cup. I have called 2 different places and get different responses. One place told me
the fuel filter was in the gas tank. The other place said that the fuel filter was in the fuel pump so
the only way to replace is was to replace the fuel pump because its all one part. I am confused
since in my maintenance hand book it says I should replace the fuel filter. It mentions nothing
else. What i don't know is if you can access the top cover of this assembly from under the rear
seat bottom, or if you need to drop the fuel tank. Fun, huh? I would like to know where the fuel
filter is so I can change it. Do you. Its in the fuel pump which is in the gas tank You have
probably delt with this already but what I have found out is pretty much what I have told ya. Was
this answer. Where is the fuel filter and how do I get it out Was this answer. The fuel filter is in
the tank this guide will help walky you through. Check the location shown in diagram. Image
Click to enlarge. Where do I find the fuel filter? The fuel filter is mounted on the front side of the
fuel tank. Check out the diagrams Below. Please let us know if you need anything else to get the
problem fixed. Please login or register to post a reply. Sponsored links. Ask a Car Question. It's
Free! For more information go to Holley's Dominator Billet Fuel Filter is made from top of the
line materials for improved durability and maximum performance. About the Brand: Holley is a
trusted manufacturer of fuel systems since We've Made a Site Update. Refresh to the latest
version. Retrieve quote. Track order. Sign In or Create Account. Every Purchase Supports.
Texas Relief Efforts. Select your vehicle. Refine by:. Fuel Filter part. Product Fit. Shop Kia Rio
Fuel Filter. Showing 1 - 15 of 21 results. Display item:. Sort by:. Part Number: Guaranteed to Fit.
Core Charge. Add to cart. Part Number: S Universal Fit. Part Number: K Part Number: H Page
2002 mercury mountaineer radio wiring diagram
1980 dodge van
2015 ford focus tail light
1 of 2 Showing 1 - 15 of 21 results. Featured Brands. Holley Fuel Filter Manufacturer Reviews
Questions, Answers. Spectre Fuel Filter Manufacturer With qualities and designs that meet or
exceed the specs of their original equipment equivalents, these replacement fu Beck Arnley
Fuel Filter Manufacturer Offering exceptional parts that look and perform the same as OE parts
while providing customer-driven service Feb 08, Looks good came fast. Douglas Goodsell.
Purchased on Jan 31, Dec 23, Was great. Thanks a lot the fuel filter was what I was needing , u
guys and gals was the only ones that had it, thanks , I'll be looking to doing more business with
y'all. Larry Page. Purchased on Dec 13, Dec 22, Great product. Fast shipping part fit. Betty
McDaniel. Purchased on Dec 10, Show More. Helpful Automotive Resources. Fluid ColorWhat
Type. Contact Us. Phone Number Shop with Confidence. All Rights Reserved. Terms of Use.
Privacy Policy. California Supply Chain Disclosure. Accessibility Statement.

